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September 4, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
I hope you are well and have had a great summer!  I would like to take this opportunity to provide 
you with some information as we get ready for the first day of school on September 16, 2020.  
 
We understand that the reopening of school comes with much anxiety and concern.   As a district we 
are committed to developing procedures and protocols to support student learning while following 
specific health and safety guidelines. The majority of our students will be participating in the hybrid 
model to start school, while a significant number of families have opted for a fully remote start for 
their child/children.   ​Regardless of how we are ‘starting off’, we are committed to continuing to 
build a community of learners who can grow and achieve together.  
 
Our collaborative and driven group of educators will strive to have every student reach their               
highest potential regardless of the obstacles ahead of us brought on by COVID-19. As many of you                 
already know, our staff of teachers, education support paraprofessionals, and administrators have            
been engaging in 10 days of professional development prior to the start of the school year, with a                  
focus on developing the necessary skills to implement an enriching curriculum and supporting the              
growth of all students. 
 
In order to provide parents and students with the most up to date Covid protocols and procedures                 
we have created a ​COVID 19 web site​. We will be publishing the website early this week. The site                   
captures the multiple procedural changes throughout the building and within our daily schedule.             
We will also be hosting two parent/guardian/student zoom meetings on Monday September 14th             
at the following times:  

 
Grade 6 and 7 5:30 - 7 PM  
Grades 8-12 7:30 - 9 PM  
 

All students and families should plan on attending these meetings as we will review the website and                 
present the most up to date information as we prepare for the reopening. We look forward to a                  
great school year.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Schultz, Principal Carver Middle High School  
schultzm@carver.org  
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